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Comments 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

 Chris Parker, Director 

 Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

Bob Davis, Utility Technical Consultant 

Date: May 2, 2019 

Re: Request for Extension, Docket No. 19-035-17 - Rocky Mountain Power’s Second 

Annual Sustainable Transportation and Energy Plan Act (“STEP”) Program Status 

Report.    

Issue 

On April 30, 2019, Rocky Mountain Power (“RMP”) filed its Second Annual Sustainable 

Transportation and Energy Plan Act (“STEP”) Program Status Report with the Utah Public 

Service Commission (“Commission”). On April 30, 2019, the Commission issued an action 

request directing the Division to review for compliance and make recommendations due on or 

before May 30, 2019. In order to review RMP’s report and responses to data requests, the 

Division requests a due date of July 3, 2019. 

 

 

 

Cc:  Joelle Steward, RMP 

        Jana Saba, RMP 

        Daniel Solander, RMP 

        Michele Beck, OCS 
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Department of Commerce 

Division of Public Utilities 
FRANCINE GIANI           CHRIS PARKER  
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GARY HERBERT 

Governor 

SPENCER J. COX 

Lieutenant Governor 

 

 

 


